
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of the first term the staff team at Mayville would like to 
wish all of our families a happy holiday season. 

We hope that if you celebrate Christmas that you enjoy spending time with 
family, friends, and hope families who do not celebrate to have a lovely break. 

 

We look forward to seeing all of our children back at school on the 4th January 
2023. 

 

 

 

Free School Meal e-code vouchers will be emailed 15 December for the December holidays. 
An e-code voucher will be sent to your email (the email will come from EDENRED, not the 
school), please follow the instructions in the email on how to redeem your voucher. If you 
have any queries or need your code resending please email 
kerry.day@mayville.waltham.sch.uk   Thank you 
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Spring Term 2023 
Starts Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Ends Friday 10th February 2023 

 
     ***Half Term – Monday 13th – Friday 17th February 2023*** 

 

Starts Monday 20th February 2023 
     Thursday 23rd March – school finishes @ 13:30 due to Parents Consultation  

Ends Friday 31st March 2023 @ 13:30 

 
     ***Easter Holiday – Monday 3rd – Monday 17th April 2023***  

Summer Term 2023 

 

Starts Tuesday 18th April 2023 
            ***May Bank Holiday – Monday 1st May 2023*** 

Ends Friday 26th May 2023 

 
     ***Half Term – Monday 29th May– Monday 5th June 2023*** 

 

Starts Tuesday 6th June – Friday 21st July 2023 @ 
13:30 
     Thursday 29th June – school finishes @ 13:30 due to Parents Consultation 


